GCS Sponsors Weekly Cancer
Awareness Program for Lake Community

Monday, February 6, from
2-3 p.m., Georgia Cancer
Specialists (GCS) will hold the
first in a weekly series of free
health lectures at the Cowles
Clinic in Lake Oconee as part
of its ongoing commitment to
educate the public in cancer
awareness. Dr. Cheryl Jones
will lead this week’s class with
her lecture titled. “neep
Moving to Pr:.ent Blood
Clots.”

GCS, the largest private
oncology/hematology practice
in the Southeast, is hosting
these weekly talks as part of
Alive and Thriving: A
Community Program for
Cancer  Awareness and
Wellness, which will take
place at the Cowles Clinic
cvery Monday through June
26.

The GCS Cowles Clinic
office 1s located at 1000

Cowles Clinic Way, Suite C
200, Greensboro, Georgia,
30642. The phone number is
706-454-0159.

“We’re thrilled to be able to
bring this program to the Lake
community as part of GCS’s
ongoing education initiative,”
said Dr. Cheryl Jones of GCS.

Dr. Jones will discuss the
dangers of blood clots, how
they form, and how best to
prevent them.



